
Statutory Notice of Forthcoming Executive Key Decision
Published in Accordance with The Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and 

Access to Information) (England) Regulations 2012 (“the Regulations”)

Title: Securing the Healthy Child Programme

Summary: The combination of year on year reductions in public health grant until 
2020/21, increased demand on health visiting and school nursing services 
following the recent Ofsted inspection, and the ongoing transformation of 
wellbeing prevention and early help services has created a risk of 
unprecedented level of instability in delivering the children's public health 
services. This can be mitigated by a systematically joining up the public 
health services for our children and young people with the wider services 
that the Council provides for our children and young people. This report 
informs decision making in relation to the future commissioning and 
service model for the Healthy Child Programme.

Decision-Maker: County Councillor David Borrow, Deputy Leader of the County Council

County Councillor Azhar Ali, Cabinet Member for Health and Wellbeing

County Councillor Matthew Tomlinson, Cabinet Member for Children, 
Young People and Schools

Expected Decision 
Date:

Tuesday, 31 January 2017

Contact: Clare Platt  clare.platt@lancashire.gov.uk

List of documents/ 
Background 
Papers Used:

Where the above documents are open to public inspection, copies will be published on the 
Council’s website at least five clear days before the meeting when the decision is made.

Other documents relevant to these matters may be submitted to the decision-maker. Copies of 
public material will be published on the Council’s website as soon as they become available.

Please note that a decision on this matter may be taken later than the date shown.


